
  
ROOSEVELT TOWNSHIP 

BOARD MEETING 
November 8, 2021 

 
1. The meeting was called to Order at 7:04 pm by Chairman, Chris Hewitt.   

All officers present. 
 

Chris led the Flag Pledge. 
 

2. Motion by Chris to approve the agenda as written, 2nd by Ann all approved, motion 
carried. 

 
3. Motion by Chris, to approve the October 11th, 2021, Board Minutes motion was 2nd 

by Ann, all approved, motion carried. 
 

4. Chris moved to accept the October Treasurer's report as read; 2nd by Rick, all 
approved, motion carried.  

 
5. Chris moved to approve claims as listed; 2nd by Ann, all in favor, motion carried.   

 
6. Road & Equipment Report:  

 Equipment: No issues, wings are put back on grader and plow truck.  
 Roads: Butch Smude said $3.00/yard for his rock and Hard Rock Crushing is 

$3.50/yard to crush the rock. He has room for storage. It would be $6.50/yard. 
We will think about it. Butch will crush mid summer. 
 

7. Garrison Township – Camp Lake Road, nothing needs to be said. 
 

8. North Platte Lake Road – The road looks good to us, may be some debris in the 
swamp, however not really Eds responsibility to call a wood chipper when a tree 
branch goes on the road. The puddle was fine today when checked. There is nothing 
that we will do about this, we will not pay to fix this.  

               
9. Open Forum:   

 
- Paying in the bonds, lets get all the numbers put together for Decembers meeting. 
- Speed bump on Cooley Drive East  -  It is not a speed bump, maybe from the 

cement culvert. This summer they are redoing the road and it will be resolved 
then. 

 
 

Other Information: 
 None 

 



    At 7:34 pm, Chris moved to adjourn, 2nd by Ann, all in favor, motion passed.  
 
                Meeting adjourned.    
 
  
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Breanna Cielinski 
Roosevelt Township Clerk 
                                                                           Approved__________________________________ 
                                                                                                   Chris Hewitt, Chairman 


